
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF DINUBA 

DINUBA PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
 
 
WHAT’S BEING PLANNED? 
 
The Planning Commission, acting as the Citizen’s Advisory Committee (per the Charter of the 
City of Dinuba, section 2.02) is holding its final public hearing (per Elections Code §§  21627.1) 
to receive the public’s input on the  redrawing of the City’s council districts boundaries. After 
the public hearing, the Citizen’s Advisory Committee will vote on which of the council district 
draft maps it will recommend to the Dinuba City Council for adoption. The final map adopted by 
the City Council will serve as the official City of Dinuba City Council district map until the next 
Census in 2030.  
 
WHEN AND WHERE? 
 
6:35 pm, Tuesday, March, 1, 2021 
Council Chambers, Dinuba City Hall 
405 E. El Monte Way 
Dinuba, CA 93618 
 
CONTACT: 
 
You are welcome to attend this meeting to express your views on the changes which will be 
made to the City of Dinuba council district boundaries.  The City also accepts mailed comments, 
so they can be distributed to the Citizen’s Advisory Committee.  If you desire more information 
or wish to view the staff report for the project(s), please contact the City of Dinuba Planning 
Commission, 1088 E. Kamm Avenue or by phone at (559) 591-5924. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


